
High Commission of India, Kuala Lumpur 

VANDE BHARAT MISSION FLIGHTS: UPDATES ON
FLIGHTS FROM KUALA LUMPUR TO INDIA

Consequent  to  the  decision  by  the  Government  of
Malaysia, to impose temporary travel restrictions to and from
India,  the  VANDE  BHARAT  MISSION  FLIGHTS would  be
SUSPENDED till further notice. Updates on the above will be
disseminated periodically, as received from the Government of
Malaysia.
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